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Chair Lively and members of the House Committee on Climate, Energy, and 

Environment:  

I’m writing to extend support for a thorough and transparent review of the significant 

impacts, rules, and regulations imposed on Oregon business, families, and workers 

as enforced under the Advanced Clean Trucks.  We are very concerned by the 

economic impacts repeatedly expressed by small businesses across the state that 

were largely dismissed during the rulemaking process. To mitigate those economic 

risks and to avoid further economic injury to those businesses and workers directly 

and indirectly impacted, we support delaying the implementation and enforcement of 

the rules and regulations proposed in HB3119. 

Vonnie Mikkelsen 

CEO, Springfield Area Chamber of Commerce 


